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I wish to register my objection to the proposed development my reasons are
As a resident of Appleton I am witnessing already the building on agricultural land at Appleton Thorn and along
Blackcap Road with no provision for increased facilities for the many new residents, ie schools, medical centre,

shops and road infrastructure

The wildlife and countryside is being destroyed and we are supposed to be keeping greenfield sites and protect
our environment with established mature trees, hedgerows and the access for people to enjoy them

The brownfield sites should be used first for housing and redeveloped how can the council justify not using
these sites first

On the environmental issues alone this development cannot be justified
Signed

Bery! Houzhon,

Sent from my iPad





